
 

  

THESIS DELIVERY 
AND  
FINAL ASSESSMENT 
 
 
When: Usually, around October 
Guidelines for PhD candidates 

All the PhD candidates are called upon to submit the thesis and participate in the final assessment. 

THESIS DELIVERY 
On the occasion of the final assessment, candidates are required to send a pdf copy of their thesis to the committee, usually 
around the middle of October. The pdf copy is supposed to be the closest as possible to the final one. The final version of 
the thesis, to be submitted around a month before the defence, will also encompass the comments and observation received 
by the Final Assessment Commission and the External Reviewers. 

FINAL ASSESSMENT 
The Final Assessment is structured as a presentation to a commission composed by 3/4 professors, Supervisor is invited to 
join the assessment. 
Each commission will examine 2/3 candidates, assessing their admission to the final exam. 
Each candidate will present her/his work within a 30 minutes presentation. The presentation must clearly retrace the PhD 
research (subject of the research, theoretical framework, research questions, methodology, objectives, findings, results 
achieved, originality, future implications). 
The presentation should be intended as the general rehearsal of the thesis defence, which will take place on March. 
 


